
 

Ferring Parish Council Meetings Resume  

We are pleased to have been able to resume Parish Council meetings albeit in a ‘virtual’ 

environment (using the Zoom conferencing internet platform) until such time as face-to-

face meetings in a public building can safely be once again undertaken.  

The Ferring Parish Council Statutory Annual Meeting was our first virtual conference 

involving all Ferring Parish Councillors. Business was kept to a minimum and all the 

published agenda items completed successfully. These included the election of a Chairman 

(Cllr. Stephen Abbott) and Vice Chairman (Cllr. Lesley Young) for a one-year term of office, 

resolution of procedural and financial business and receiving Committee and District / 

County Councillor reports. The current parking issue in South Ferring was also raised and it 

was agreed with the Chairman of our Highways and Community Committee for that 

committee to convene as soon as possible to discuss that in more detail together with other 

relevant business.  

Draft minutes of the Ferring Statutory Annual Meeting will be published as soon as 

reasonably practical after the weekend.       

 


